O\ Cincinnati

Children’s

3/31/2014

Chinn Guitar Project
c/o Ken Chinn

Letter of Support

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Creative Arts Therapies at Cincinnati Children’s, we would like to show our
gratitude for the Chinn Guitar Project and their generosity of 12 guitars for our patients to use in
the Seacrest Studio and in therapy! These resources will be used hospital wide so that patients

and their families can get a hands-on-experience into the world of guitars! We are grateful and
look forward to continuing to use these instruments every day!
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Brian Schreck, MA, MT-BC
Music Therapist/Coordinator




